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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF 
HARLOCKSTOWN LANE, WIMBLETOWN, 
BALLYBOUGHAL, CO. DUBLIN
Fingal County Council has made an order temporarily closing 
Harlockstown Lane, Wimbletown, Ballyboughal, Co Dublin, to 
facilitate bridge remediation works on behalf of Fingal County 
Council. It is proposed the road will be closed from 9.00am 
on Monday 26th October 2020 to 5.00pm on Saturday 31st 
October 2020.
No submissions were received during the consultation period.
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows:
Closure of Wimbleton Bridge on Harlockstown Lane:  
Southern end at the junction of Harlockstown Lane & R129,  
local access only on Harlockstown Lane and Northern end at  
T junction, local access only.
Diversion East, 3.4km onto R108, left onto Riverside/R129 
towards Thomondstown.
Diversion West, 2.2km on R129, right onto R108 for 1.4km.
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in 
relation to this matter.

Caroline Power 
Administrative Officer 
Balbriggan Swords Operational Area


